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ANA Counterfeit Detection Seminar Offered April 22  

at MSNS Spring Convention 
 
The one-day seminar, “Introduction to Counterfeit Detection of United States Coins,” will be 
offered April 22 at the Hyatt Regency Dearborn in Dearborn, Mich. The seminar is presented 

through the ANA’s Florence Schook School of Numismatics, and is in conjunction with the 
Michigan State Numismatic Society’s Spring Convention, April 23-25.     
 

Join instructor Mike Ellis, noted numismatist and variety specialist, and learn how to detect 
counterfeit and altered coins seen in the marketplace today. All types and denominations 

of U.S. coins will be discussed, with genuine and counterfeit specimens present for hands-on 
study. There will also be opportunities for group discussion and one-on-one instruction. 
 

“Introduction to Counterfeit Detection of United States Coins” will be held Thursday, April 22 
from 9 a.m. to 5 p.m. Tuition is $149 for ANA and Michigan State Numismatic Society 

members, and $199 for non-members. To register for this seminar, e-mail 
education@money.org or call 719-482-9850. 
 

For more information about the Michigan State Numismatic Society, visit 
www.michigancoinclub.org. 

  
The American Numismatic Association is a congressionally chartered nonprofit educational 
organization dedicated to encouraging people to study and collect money and related 

items. The ANA helps its 32,000 members and the public discover and explore the world of 
money through its vast array of education and outreach programs, as well as its museum, 
library, publications, conventions and seminars. For more information, call 719-632-2646 or 

visit www.money.org.   


